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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Visit to Scaplen’s Court – 2H Tuesday 22nd of June and 2E Thursday 24th June 2021 

As part of our history topic this term, we are learning about the history of people linked to our local 

area.  We will study the life and events of Poole’s pirates.  We are very excited to be able to have the 

opportunity to visit this museum to further our knowledge about Harry Paye and his life aboard ship.  

We will be transporting the children to and from Scaplen’s Court in the school minibuses.  The children 

will eat their lunch at school as usual as both trips will take place in the mornings only.    

The children will be dressing up as pirates for the day – please send your children to school in the 

morning dressed in their costumes!  

Please give consent for this trip on your child's SCOPAY account (there will be a tick box) when you 

pay.  We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4.00 to cover the cost of the museum. Please note 

that without enough parental contributions we will not be able to run this trip.  Please ensure that your 

child's medical and emergency contact information is up to date on our records, you can update these by 

emailing the school office: office@st-marys.poole.sch.uk. 

Yours faithfully,  

Mrs Eddy   Mrs Hemsil  

Mrs Eddy                    Mrs Hemsil   

Year 2 Teachers    
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